
Welcome Ana to the  

Walking School Bus! 
We are very excited to have your child walking on the bus this year!  The Walking School 

Bus (WSB) Program is funded by the Ottawa Student Transportation Authority (OSTA) and 
administered by the Ottawa Safety Council (OSC). 

It is important that your child meet the WSB Leader at the designated stops and times.   

Ana may be calling you prior to the start of school to personally introduce herself.  Here is 
what Ana has to say about the Walking School Bus Program: 

Important!  If your child is ill or won’t be walking with the bus – please contact your WSB 
Leader ASAP to let them know! 

We hope your child has a fun time on the Walking School Bus and great school year!  

Should you have any questions or concerns – please feel free to call the Program Manager 
at the Ottawa Safety Council at 613-238-1513, ext. 225. 

Happy Walking! 

 

 

 

Ana Schikora joined the Walking School Bus team in May 2019.  She lives in 
Fallingbrook with her husband, Tom, and dog, Rocky, who is almost one year 
old. 
 
Ana lived in Kitchener-Waterloo most of her life, and recently moved to 
Ottawa in August 2018.  She loves discovering new walking trails with Rocky 
and is looking forward to many summers of exploring Ottawa and the 
surrounding areas. She works as an Adult Crossing Guard in the afternoons, 
and is very excited for this new role, because it allows her to spend more 
one-on-one time with the children. 
 

Ana Schikora 
343-880-7424 


